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In response to a safety inspector’s admission to falsifying hundreds of reports regarding the presence of asbestos in
New York City buildings, the Department of Environmental Protection has recently undertaken measures to improve

the scrutiny of local inspectors who assess asbestos in the city’s buildings.

Read more in the New York Times article.
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http://www.nytimes.com/2010/07/21/nyregion/21asbestos.html?hp

